
Sun    April 4                   Easter Sunday of the Resurrection of 
                                          the Lord 

          10:30 am                  People of St. Cyril 
Mon   April 5                                                        
     No Mass                     
Tues   April 6                        
           No Mass                                    
Wed    April 7                                   
           9:00 am                  Frank Kral by Al & Mary Porubsky                                                                          
 Thur  April 8                                       
      No Mass                                                                                              
 Fri    April 9 
            No Mass 
 Sat     April 10                                       
            8:30 pm         
 Sun    April 11                Second Sunday of Easter 
           10:30 am                People of St. Cyril 
                                 

 Easter Sunday the Resurrection of the Lord                         
          April 4, 2021 

  Saint Cyril Parish of Bannister 
       517 E. Main St., PO Box 96, Bannister, MI 48807 

 
Parish Staff: 
Pastor Fr. William Gruden 

frwjgruden@gmail.com 
Fr. David Jenuwine,                         jenuwine@gmail.com 
Parochial Administrator                           
 
Administrative Assistant       Kris Pullman                                                                                                                                                                                                  
                                                             kpullmanstcyril@gmail.com                                                                                                                      
Bookkeeper Jean Burns 
Lay Minister Margaret Horak 
Organist Geraldine Winkler 
Maintenance                                           Jim Porubsky 
Faith Formation                                 Theresa Sopocy 
                                                              (989) 862-5909 

Phone Numbers: 
Parish Office (989) 862-5270 
Parish Fax (989) 862-4534 
St. Peter Parish (989) 845-1794 
 

Parish Office Hours: 
Tuesday & Friday 8:30 am – 4:30 pm 
(Bulletin items need to be in by 4:00 pm Tuesday prior.) 

 
Liturgical Schedule: 
Saturday @ St Peter* 4:30 pm 
Sunday @ St Peter* 8:30 am 
Sunday 10:30 am 
 
* St. Peter Parish, 404 S. Wood Street, Chesaning 
  
Weekday Schedule: 
Wednesday Mass:     9:00 am 
Thursday Mass @ St Peter* 8:00 am 
Sunday Rosary                                                      10:00 am    

 
Sacraments: 
 
Reconciliation:        Sundays, 11:30 am  
  
Anointing of the Sick: Please contact the parish 
office.  
 
Baptism: Please contact Margaret Horak at 862-5027 to 
make arrangements. 
 
Marriage: Engaged couples must contact the priest 
at least six (6) months prior to anticipated date of 
marriage. Weddings are not celebrated during the 
Lenten Season. 
 
Sick or Homebound: If someone in your family or 
neighborhood is Sick or homebound, please contact the 
Parish Office. When entering a hospital, please register 
as a member of Saint Cyril Parish and notify the parish 
office. 
 
New Parishioners: Welcome to Saint Cyril Parish of 
Bannister! There are registration forms at all entrances 
of church. You may also stop by the parish office to 
register for our parish family. 

 
 

 

Greeters for April                                         Greeters for May                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             
Malcolm & Agnes Smith                               Al & Mary Porubsky 
Annie Mikulka, Jean Dysinger                   Jim & Diane Korienek 
 
Money Counters                                            Ushers for April                           
Theresa Sopocy                                          Dave Polash, Pete Hurst                                                                         
 Helen Stehlik                                            Fred Heinze, Tom Speer                                                            
 
Family of the Month-April               Knight of the Month-April 
John & Diane Kusnier                                  Richard J. Maxa                                          

Sacristans:                                                                                         
April 11-Jim & Diane Korienek 
                                                                                                    
Extraordinary Minister of Holy Communion: 
April 11-Sonja Homer 
 
Lectors: 
April 11-Diane Korienek 
 

Please Pray for Our Sick & Shut-Ins:                                   
Fr. Bill Gruden, Jim Sloat, Fr. Thom Kowalczyk, Joann 
Rozen, B. Dysinger, Jim Porubsky, Jim Stehlik, Donna 

Merignac, Helen Slowinski, Terry & Frank Sefl, John Kusnier, Jr., 
Audrey Schneider, Rose Chapko, Carole Custer, Jeff Wadell, Clara 
Cermak, Jim Korienek, Shelby Porubsky, Larry Pesda, Shirley 
Tesarik, Linda Boring, Trevir Kral, John Chvojka, Rose Wolfe, 
Jerry Horak, Gale & Marcella Baese, Ron Betts, Mary Galko, 
Tillie Bohil, Ann Luznak, Joanne Sisco 

Stewardship Message: Alleluia! Christ is risen and is 
victorious over sin and death! We are good stewards of our faith 
if, like St. Paul, we share this good news whenever and wherever 
we can. 

Christôs Mission Appeal 2020-21:  Our assessment for the 
2020-21 appeal is $22,442.33. As of March 25th, $12,275.00 has 
been pledged. Which brings our balance to $10,167.33. Your 
pledge cards may be mailed directly to the diocese and your check 
should be payable to Catholic Diocese of Saginaw. There is still 
time to make a pledge.  

Diocese of Saginaw Website:  The diocese of Saginaw 
website is: www.saginaw.org. Daily Mass is available as well as 
the latest thoughts from Bishop Gruss. 

    

Faith Formation:  We wish everyone a Happy 
Easter with your family! Please keep in your prayers the 
children who will be receiving First Communion on 
Sunday, May 2nd at the 10:30 am Mass. Theresa 

Bible Study with Fr. Adam Maher: There is a Bible 
Study on Thursday nights at 7 pm with Fr. Adam Maher. He 
brings Scripture to life in an entertaining way and makes you 
think! This Bible Study is for all youth in middle school through 
young adult. Donôt miss out! Go to: https://
global.gotomeeting.com/join/797760221 each time. 

Masks in Church: Please continue to wear your 
mask when you are in the church and after Mass. 
Even if you have received the Covid-19 vaccine.  Also, 
please continue to follow the 6 ft social distancing space 

in the pews. Masks should cover both your nose and mouth.       
Fr. Bill 

Y Tithes  & Gifts Y 
March 21, 2021                                                            

 
   41-Envelopes                                          $4,190.00 

               Loose:                      125.00  

              Children:                           .00 

         2-Special Needs:__  _______                     65.00 

Total:                                                         $4,380.00 

Amount needed each week . . . . . . . .          $2,020.00 
+/- For Year Ending 6/30/21. . . . . . .            $4,266.00 
 
Roof-$70        Rice Bowl-$180            Mass Intentions-$300 
Easter Flowers-$20     Catholic Relief-$20    Priestôs Retirement-$25 

Elsie Food Bank: The Elsie Food Bank is still open to anyone 
who needs food. The food bank is open every Monday and 
Wednesday mornings from 8-9:30 am. We also have produce 
days on the first Tuesday and third Thursday of the month.  We 
would like to help those in need. 

Catholic Relief Service Rice Bowls: If you have been 
collecting change for the rice bowls you may turn your donations 
Easter Sunday. There is a box by the St. Joseph statue in church.  

Golf Outing 2021: The Knights of Columbus 
would like to thank those who have already donated to 
our largest fundraiser. Your generosity is greatly 
appreciated. If you would like to donate in memory of a 

loved one or for your business and have not had a chance, please 
consider helping out the Knights. Your check made out to St. 
Cyril Knights of Columbus with the name of your business or 
name of loved one can be mailed to: Jerry Horak, 9684 E. Maple 
Rapids Rd. Elsie MI 48831. The Big Board in the parish hall 
will display all names for the next year. Your generosity is 
appreciate.  Jerry Horak 

ZCBJ Hall Blood Drive: Is Monday, April 
26th from 12:00 pm-5:45 pm at the ZCBJ Hall in 
Bannister. For info or to make an appointment,  call 
1-800-733-2767 or visit 

redcrossblood.org (sponsor code: zcbj). Blood donations are 
essential! Blood drive sponsored by K of C and ZCBJ. 


